
FOR THE 2017 SEASON
The St. Louis Softball League (S.L.S.L.) is looking for either experienced slow-pitch umpires that would like to join the league or individuals interested in becoming slow-pitch softball umpires for the 2017 Spring/Summer/Fall Session.

The S.L.S.L. will hold five indoor clinics at the Soulard Market gymnasium (2nd Floor) on the following dates: 
*Saturdays – January 7th & 28th……9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon 
*Sunday – February 12th………….9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon

*Saturdays – March 4th & 18th……..9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon 
There will be a sixth clinic (outdoors) on Saturday, March 25, on Aviation Field in Forest Park from 9:30 a.m. to Noon (weather/conditions permitting).  Teams interested in coming out on that date to play a practice game(s) are welcome to call and schedule a time.

Veteran umpires from the S.L.S.L. will be on hand to help hone the skills of the new, but experienced umpires that attend, and they will help train the inexperienced individuals.  All aspects of an umpire’s normal game duties will be covered.  There is no fee to attend.
For more information, please call Roger Berry at 
(314) 289-5307 and leave your name and phone number.

*For all that attend the clinics at the Soulard Market gymnasium, please wear tennis shoes or some other kind of soft-soled shoes and bring a softball glove with you.
